
Alec  Baldwin’s  Wife  Hilaria
Debuts Her Baby Bump

By Meghan Fitzgerald

According to UsMagazine.com, 58-year old 30 Rock star Alec
Baldwin announced that he is expecting his first child with
28-year  old  wife,  Hilaria  Baldwin.  This  past  Wednesday,
Hilaria ran errands in New York City, and her many layers
could not hide the baby bump she was sporting! The loving
couple announced their pregnancy February 12th to Extra. In an
interview with Extra, Hilaria said, “It was a surprise, a
wonderful surprise.” The duo is expecting at the end of the
summer.

What are some ways to announce your pregnancy without words?

Cupid’s Advice:
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Announcing your pregnancy can be challenging; how to do it,
who to tell, not forgetting to leave people out. To announce
your pregnancy without words, you need to think creatively.
Telling  people  about  your  pregnancy  is  one  of  the  most
memorable times of your life and doing it without words is
harder.  Cupid has some advice:

1. Baby bump: Many mothers have been told that they were
pregnant before they even announced that they were expecting.
This isn’t always bad! If you’re looking to announce your
pregnancy without words, flaunt your baby bump! Wear tight
clothes purposefully around your friends and family. You won’t
have to tell numerous people you and your mate are expecting
because they’ll ask you!

2. Facebook: There are many ways to announce your pregnancy on
Facebook.  Obviously,  there  is  the  typical  status  stating
“We’re pregnant!” or “The long wait is over, we’re expecting!”
Announcing your pregnancy without words is more innovative.
Post a picture of your positive pregnancy test, post a picture
of you and your beau with a can of Prego. One of you can hold
a sign saying “We are…” and than the other holds the tomato
sauce can. Quirky, fun, and easy to do!

3. Send out sonogram: This is an extremely quirky and light
way to announce your pregnancy. You can either take a picture
of the sonogram and post it online, or email it to your
friends and family. Or, you can make copies of the sonogram
and send it in the mail to your family and friends, inscribing
on the back, “I think this explains enough.” Everyone will
love the creative idea and gesture of informing them about
your baby on the way!

Did you announce your pregnancy without words? Explain below!


